Paul McWilliams Cold Lake, AB 780-607-3334 April 4, 2025

Committee Chair Policing Committee City of Cold Lake

RE: Official Resignation

Dear Mrs. Lefebvre and Members of the Policing Committee,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally resign from the Policing Committee and to express my heartfelt gratitude for the opportunity to serve alongside you. It has been an honor to be part of such a vital service that contributes significantly to our community's well-being.

As I transition into my new role as General Manager of Community Services for the City of Cold Lake, I am eager to leverage my skills and experience to support our shared objectives. I remain committed to fostering strong community relations and enhancing the safety and quality of life for our residents.

I look forward to collaborating with all of you in my new capacity and contributing to meaningful initiatives that serve our community effectively. Thank you once again for this invaluable opportunity. I am excited about the journey ahead.

Warm regards,

Paul McWilliams
General Manager of Community Services
P. 780.594.4494 Ext. 7953

E. pmcwilliams@coldlake.com

Cold Lake